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Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your children to take part in a visit to Chetwynd Deer Park.

Year 6 children from Newport Junior School will visit the Deer Park to complete a photography workshop. We are incredibly lucky that the Deer Park team offer this opportunity to local schools and the children thoroughly enjoy the experience.

The visit will take place on Friday 24th May.  Children will arrive at school and leave at normal times.  (Please ensure children are in school promptly on this day as we will need to leave on time).  Class 6K and half of 6J will attend the Deer Park in the morning and Class 6B and half of 6J will visit in the afternoon.  Children will walk to and from the Deer Park.  
Children who visit the Deer Park in the morning will eat lunch back after arriving back at school at 12.30pm and those visiting in the afternoon will eat lunch at school at 12pm before leaving at 12.30pm. 
All children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing including comfortable footwear. We also recommend bringing a showerproof jacket & suncream in case we experience excessive rain / sun. 
Children are required to bring a camera for this trip, from which they will need to take photos and then select their best one to email to their teacher.

The camera will be the sole responsibility of the child and he/she must look after it themselves.
If you have any questions about this visit, please speak to your child’s class teacher who will be happy to help.

Best wishes, 

Yr 6

